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Notice Regarding Revision to Financial Guidance 

 

Nippon Paint Holdings Co., Ltd. announces a revision to its consolidated guidance for the fiscal year ending 

December 31, 2025 (January 1 to December 31, 2025), announced on February 14, 2025. This revision follows the 

determination of the impact of the acquisition of equity interests in AOC.  

 

1. Revision to the Consolidated Financial Guidance for the Fiscal Year Ending December 31, 2025 

(January 1 to December 31, 2025)  

 

(Million yen) 

 
Revenue Operating profit Profit before tax 

Profit attributable to 

owners of parent 

Previous guidance (A) 1,740,000 198,000 188,000 134,000 

Revised guidance (B) 1,820,000 244,000 226,000 162,000 

Amount of change (B-A) 80,000 46,000 38,000 28,000 

Percentage change (%) 4.6% 23.2% 20.2% 20.9% 

(For reference) 

Consolidated financial 

results for FY2024 

1,638,720 187,647 181,522 127,337 

 

 

2. Reasons for Revising the Financial Guidance 

 The consolidation of AOC, as announced on March 4, 2025, in the “Notice Regarding Completion of Acquisition of 

AOC, a Global Specialty Formulator,” along with other factors—such as the divestiture of certain property, plant and 

equipment and changes in exchange rate assumptions—has led us to expect that our revenue, operating profit, profit 

before tax, and profit attributable to owners of parent will exceed the previously announced guidance. Accordingly, we 

have decided to upwardly revise our guidance.  
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